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DATE OF NOTICE:  March 10, 2021 
SOLICITATION:  RFP No. 320830-FY21-11 

Professional Airport Planning, Engineering and Architectural 
Services for the Leesburg Executive Airport 

DATED:   December 18, 2020 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Intent to Award  
 
 
To All Offerors: 
 
The evaluation for the above-referenced solicitation is now complete and the proposal from 
Talbert & Bright & Kane, Inc. has been selected to continue within the procurement process.  
 
This notice shall serve as an announcement of the intent to award a contract to:   
 

Talbert & Bright & Kane, Inc. 
(dba Talbert & Bright) 

10105 Krause Road 
Chesterfield, VA 23832 
Phone: 804-768-6871 

 
 
The Town of Leesburg would like to thank you for the interest displayed toward this solicitation 
and we look forward to your participation in future solicitations.  
 

 

For the Town of Leesburg, 

Renée M. LaFollette, P.E.  
Director of Public Works & Capital Projects  
Phone: 703-737-6071 
Email: rlafollette@leesburgva.gov 
 
Octavia Andrew, CPPO, CPPB, VCO 
Chief Procurement Officer 
Phone: 703-737-7176 
Email: oandrew@leesburgva.gov  
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